Since the outbreak of Covid 19, Maxol has taken a number of steps to ensure the safety of our
employees and customers.

We have implemented enhanced cleaning and disinfecting protocols at all of our facilities. We have also
increased the frequency of cleaning and disinfecting high-touch areas such as door handles,
countertops, and restrooms.

We have implemented social distancing measures throughout our organization, including in our call
centers and field operations. We have also provided our employees with personal protective
equipment, such as masks and gloves, to help prevent the spread of Covid 19.

We are committed to keeping our employees and customers safe during this pandemic. We will
continue to monitor the situation and make adjustments to our policies and procedures as needed.
Thank you for your understanding and cooperation during this time.



